From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX(Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca)

Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX (Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca); Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX
(Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca)

Subject: RE: UPDATE - FOR APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement and Social Media
Sent:  01/30/2024 22:56:59

To:

Thank you

From: Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX <Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 2:53 PM

To: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>; Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX <Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: UPDATE - FOR APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement and Social Media

There are no factual errors in the proposed message so approved.

From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 2:44 PM

To: Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX <Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca>; Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX <Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: FW: UPDATE - FOR APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement and Social Media
Importance: High

FYI: Just got out of a meeting with the MO and GCPE. They are looking to get this statement to the editors this
afternoon so it can go out tomorrow morning.

From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 11:24 AM

To: Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX <Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX <Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: UPDATE - FOR APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement and Social Media
Importance: High

Hi again,

The MO provided some feedback on the statement with the direction for it to be less focused on the RCMP
and more on police work in general.

Any concerns with the updates? Track changes have been left on.

Holly Tally (she/her)

Manager, Strategic Communications

Office of the Director of Police Services

Policing and Security Branch | Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor General
Email: Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca

Cell: . -

Phone: 778 974-3851

This email is from Policing & Security Branch and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or exempt from
disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this email in error, please notify the
sender immediately and delete the email along with any copies you may have. Any unauthorized distribution, copying or
disclosure is strictly prohibited.
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From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX(Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca)

Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX (Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca); Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX
(Brian.Sims(@gov.bc.ca)

Subject: RE: FOR PSSG APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement
Sent:  01/30/2024 00:04:41

To:

Thank you!

From: Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX <Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 4:04 PM

To: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>; Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX <Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Re: FOR PSSG APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement

Good

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 4:02:13 PM

To: Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX <Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca>; Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX <Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: FW: FOR PSSG APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement

Hi,
Checking in to see if either of you have had the opportunity to review the attached?

From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 11:02 AM

To: Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX <Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca>; Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX <Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: FOR PSSG APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement

Importance: High

Hello,

As per below, the MO is asking for review and approval of the attached Minister’s statement by the end of
day.

Can you please review and let me know if there are any recommended changes? Thank you!

From: Crowley, Matthew GCPE:EX <Matthew.Crowley@gov.bc.ca>
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 10:53 AM

To: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Evans, Alisha GCPE:EX <Alisha.Evans@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: FOR PSSG APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement
Importance: High

Hi Holly,
Here is a statement from MMF on RCMP Appreciation Day going out at 7:45am on Jan. 31. Glen is aware this
is coming, we need approval on this ASAP, or by EOD today if needed. Apologies for the rush, last minute

request from MO.

Thanks,
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Matthew
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From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX(Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca)

To: Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX (Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca)

Subject: RE: [FOR PSB REVIEW] Social Media for RCMP Appreciation Day
Sent:  01/26/2024 16:49:21

Thanks!

From: Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX <Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 8:49 AM

To: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: [FOR PSB REVIEW] Social Media for RCMP Appreciation Day

Good thanks

From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 8:47 AM

To: Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX <Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: FW: [FOR PSB REVIEW] Social Media for RCMP Appreciation Day

Happy Friday!

Any concerns with the attached before | send back to GCPE?

From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX

Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 9:15 AM

To: Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX <Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: [FOR PSB REVIEW] Social Media for RCMP Appreciation Day

Hi Brian,
GCPE has put together some social media posts for RCMP Appreciation Day on Feb 1%,

I’'ve reviewed and they look fine to me. Any concerns from you?

Holly Tally (she/her)

Manager, Strategic Communications

Office of the Director of Police Services

Policing and Security Branch | Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor General
Email: Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca

Cell: < 17

Phone: 778 974-3851

This email is from Policing & Security Branch and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or exempt from
disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this email in error, please notify the
sender immediately and delete the email along with any copies you may have. Any unauthorized distribution, copying or
disclosure is strictly prohibited.
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From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX(Holly.Tally(@gov.bc.ca)

To: Harris, Megan PSSG:EX (Megan.Harris@gov.bc.ca)

Subject: RE: BC Gov News - Minister’s statement on police officers in B.C.
Sent:  01/31/2024 23:14:59

Yup! Just hopping off the phone....

From: Harris, Megan PSSG:EX <Megan.Harris@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 3:11 PM

To: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Re: BC Gov News - Minister’s statement on police officers in B.C.

Okay, did you want to pop in for one sec?

From: "Tally, Holly PSSG:EX" <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>

Date: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 at 3:09 PM

To: "Harris, Megan PSSG:EX" <Megan.Harris@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: BC Gov News - Minister’s statement on police officers in B.C.

| don’t have any meetings for the rest of the afternoon.

From: Harris, Megan PSSG:EX <Megan.Harris@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 2:39 PM

To: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Re: BC Gov News - Minister’s statement on police officers in B.C.

Thanks... It came up in our DM steering committee for SCAP actually — | got questioned by Christine Massey as to why we
don’t have that ... Lets have a chat when you have a moment

From: "Tally, Holly PSSG:EX" <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>

Date: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 at 2:37 PM

To: "Harris, Megan PSSG:EX" <Megan.Harris@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: BC Gov News - Minister’s statement on police officers in B.C.

| haven’t seen anything like that come from them. But it’s a good idea — I'll ask if that’s something they have capacity to do.

From: Harris, Megan PSSG:EX <Megan.Harris@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 2:15 PM

To: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Re: BC Gov News - Minister’s statement on police officers in B.C.

Gotcha... Ardys and | didn’t know this was going out. Does our GCPE team send out a week at a glance email by chance so we
know what is coming up?

Megan

From: "Tally, Holly PSSG:EX" <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>

Date: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 at 2:10 PM

To: "Harris, Megan PSSG:EX" <Megan.Harris@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: BC Gov News - Minister’s statement on police officers in B.C.

Hi,

It is. But Michael wanted to avoid addressing the proclamation directly. His direction was to make it less RCMP focused.
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From: Harris, Megan PSSG:EX <Megan.Harris@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 2:10 PM

To: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: FW: BC Gov News - Minister’s statement on police officers in B.C.

Hi Holly,

Is this in relation to the proclamation? It doesn’t say...

From: "noreply.newsondemand@gov.bc.ca" <noreply.newsondemand@gov.bc.ca>
Reply-To: Government of British Columbia <gcpe.news@gov.bc.ca>

Date: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 at 2:02 PM

To: "Harris, Megan PSSG:EX" <Megan.Harris@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: BC Gov News - Minister’s statement on police officers in B.C.

Government of B.C.

s on Demand

Minister’s statement on police officers in B.C.

Mike Farnworth, Minister of Public Safety and Solicitor General, has released the following statement in recognition
of the good work done by the RCMP and all police officers:
» READ MORE

Government Operations, Public Safety and Solicitor General, Services

Manage your subscription See more from BC Gov News

Please do not respond to this message
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From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX(Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca)

To: Evans, Alisha GCPE:EX (Alisha.Evans@gov.bc.ca)

To: Crowley, Matthew GCPE:EX (Matthew.Crowley@gov.bc.ca)

Subject: RE: FOR MO APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement and Social Media
Sent:  01/30/2024 23:02:28

Hi,
Statement is approved.

From: Evans, Alisha GCPE:EX <Alisha.Evans@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 10:51 AM

To: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Crowley, Matthew GCPE:EX <Matthew.Crowley@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: FW: FOR MO APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement and Social Media
Importance: High

Hey Holly,
We got some feedback from the MO on the RCMP appreciation day statement. See their comments below.

Matthew has reframed the statement based on MO’s feedback and sharing back with PSB for review. The
statement is left in track changes so the branch can see where edits were made.

s.13

Apologies for the urgency on this one, as Matthew noted, this was a last-minute request that came in
yesterday.

Thank you for your help as always!

Alisha Evans | Senior Public Affairs Officer

Communications Operations | Government Communications Public Engagement
Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor General

W: 778 520-2668 C: s 17 | Email: Alisha.Evans@gov.bc.ca

I'would like to acknowledge with respect the Lekwungen people, including the Esquimalt and Songhees First Nations, whose
land I am grateful to live, work and play on.

From: Snoddon, Michael PSSG:EX <Michael.Snoddon@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 9:58 AM

To: Crowley, Matthew GCPE:EX <Matthew.Crowley@gov.bc.ca>; Edmonds, Claire PSSG:EX
<Claire.Edmonds@gov.bc.ca>; Champion, Ella D PSSG:EX <Ella.D.Champion@gov.bc.ca>; Olson, Michael
GCPE:EX <Michael.Olson@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Watson, Jason GCPE:EX <Jason.Watson@gov.bc.ca>; Evans, Alisha GCPE:EX <Alisha.Evans@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: FOR MO APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement and Social Media

Hi all,
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30 I

Michael

From: Crowley, Matthew GCPE:EX <Matthew.Crowley@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 4:27 PM

To: Snoddon, Michael PSSG:EX <Michael.Snoddon@gov.bc.ca>; Edmonds, Claire PSSG:EX
<Claire.Edmonds@gov.bc.ca>; Champion, Ella D PSSG:EX <Ella.D.Champion@gov.bc.ca>; Olson, Michael
GCPE:EX <Michael.Olson@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Watson, Jason GCPE:EX <Jason.Watson@gov.bc.ca>; Evans, Alisha GCPE:EX <Alisha.Evans@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: FOR MO APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement and Social Media

Hi MO,
Here is a draft of the Minister’s statement on RCMP Appreciation Day as well as the social media package. The
statement and social media are both PSB approved, and the graphic has been approved by GCPE Digital. The

statement is set to go out at 7:45am on Jan 31.

Thanks,
Matthew
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From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX(Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca)
Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX (Brian.Sims(@gov.bc.ca); Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX

0 (Glen.Lewis(@gov.bc.ca)
. FW: UPDATE - FOR APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement and Social
Subject: 3
Media
Sent: 01/30/2024 22:44:15

Attachments: ST - RCMP Appreciation Day - DRAFT.docx

FYI: Just got out of a meeting with the MO and GCPE. They are looking to get this statement to the editors this
afternoon so it can go out tomorrow morning.

From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 11:24 AM

To: Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX <Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX <Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: UPDATE - FOR APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement and Social Media
Importance: High

Hi again,

The MO provided some feedback on the statement with the direction for it to be less focused on the RCMP
and more on police work in general.

Any concerns with the updates? Track changes have been left on.

Holly Tally (she/her)

Manager, Strategic Communications

Office of the Director of Police Services

Policing and Security Branch | Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor General
Email: Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca

Cell: s 17

Phone: 778 974-3851

This email is from Policing & Security Branch and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or exempt from
disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this email in error, please notify the
sender immediately and delete the email along with any copies you may have. Any unauthorized distribution, copying or
disclosure is strictly prohibited.
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BRITISH

Mgygp COLUMBIA

STATEMENT

For Immediate Release Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor
Jan. 31, 2024 General

Minister’s statement on police officers across British Columbia

[VICTORIA] — Mike Farnworth, Minister of Public Safety and Solicitor General, has released the
following statement in recognition of the good work done by RCMP and all police officers ;

“Across British Columbia, from our largest cities to remote villages and Indigenous
communities, we depend on police, officers to protect our neighbourhoods and businesses
while strengthening community connections. Every day they courageously uphold public safety,
putting their lives at risk so the rest of us can live in peace.

“We ask a lot of the police and demands on them continue to grow. Policing is becoming more
complicated, yet every day they demonstrate their dedication in responding to challenges with
professionalism. Exceptional officers throughout the province continue to answer the call,
showing their adaptability in their work to keep our communities safe.

“Throughout Canada, the past year has been exceptionally difficult for policing as numerous
officers have died in the line of duty. Those losses resonate deeply with British Columbians and
are a wrenching reminder of the risks officers face every day as they protect us from crime and
violence. These fallen officers were our friends, family members and pillars of our communities,
and we will honour their sacrifice and service always.

“linvite all British Columbians to show their support for the RCMP and all police officers

serving across our province, and thank them for the incredible work they do every day.

“As our government continues to work on every front to ensure people feel safe, | am grateful
for our partnership with the RCMP_and all policing services who give their time, talent, and
expertise to help us build safer, stronger, and more inclusive communities. On behalf of British
Columbia, thank you for your service.”

Contact:

Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor General
Media Relations

250 213-3602
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From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX(Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca)

Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX (Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca); Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX
(Brian.Sims(@gov.bc.ca)

Subject: RE: FOR PSSG APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement
Sent:  01/30/2024 00:04:40

To:

Thank you!

From: Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX <Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 4:04 PM

To: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>; Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX <Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Re: FOR PSSG APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement

Good

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 4:02:13 PM

To: Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX <Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca>; Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX <Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: FW: FOR PSSG APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement

Hi,
Checking in to see if either of you have had the opportunity to review the attached?

From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 11:02 AM

To: Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX <Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca>; Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX <Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: FOR PSSG APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement

Importance: High

Hello,

As per below, the MO is asking for review and approval of the attached Minister’s statement by the end of
day.

Can you please review and let me know if there are any recommended changes? Thank you!

From: Crowley, Matthew GCPE:EX <Matthew.Crowley@gov.bc.ca>
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 10:53 AM

To: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Evans, Alisha GCPE:EX <Alisha.Evans@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: FOR PSSG APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement
Importance: High

Hi Holly,
Here is a statement from MMF on RCMP Appreciation Day going out at 7:45am on Jan. 31. Glen is aware this
is coming, we need approval on this ASAP, or by EOD today if needed. Apologies for the rush, last minute

request from MO.

Thanks,
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Matthew
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From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX(Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca)

Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX (Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca); Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX
(Glen.Lewis(@gov.bc.ca)

Subject: FW: FOR PSSG APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement
Sent: 01/30/2024 00:02:11
Attachments: ST - RCMP Appreciation Day - DRAFT.docx

To:

Hi,
Checking in to see if either of you have had the opportunity to review the attached?

From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 11:02 AM

To: Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX <Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca>; Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX <Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: FOR PSSG APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement

Importance: High

Hello,

As per below, the MO is asking for review and approval of the attached Minister’s statement by the end of
day.

Can you please review and let me know if there are any recommended changes? Thank you!

From: Crowley, Matthew GCPE:EX <Matthew.Crowley@gov.bc.ca>
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 10:53 AM

To: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Evans, Alisha GCPE:EX <Alisha.Evans@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: FOR PSSG APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement
Importance: High

Hi Holly,

Here is a statement from MMF on RCMP Appreciation Day going out at 7:45am on Jan. 31. Glen is aware this
is coming, we need approval on this ASAP, or by EOD today if needed. Apologies for the rush, last minute
request from MO.

Thanks,
Matthew

P5s-2024-40318 , Page 13 of 17



BRITISH

COLUMBIA
STATEMENT
For Inmediate Release Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor
Jan. 29/ 30, 2024 TBC General

Minister’s statement on RCMP Appreciation Day

[VICTORIA] — Mike Farnworth, Minister of Public Safety and Solicitor General, has released the
following statement in recognition of RCMP Appreciation Day, February 1, 2024

“Across British Columbia, from our largest cities to remote villages and Indigenous
communities, we depend on RCMP officers to protect our neighbourhoods and businesses
while strengthening community connections. Every day they courageously uphold public safety,
putting their lives at risk so the rest of us can live in peace.

“We ask a lot of the police and demands on them continue to grow. Policing is becoming more
complicated, yet every day they demonstrate their dedication in responding to challenges with
professionalism. Exceptional RCMP officers throughout the province continue to answer the
call, showing their adaptability in their work to keep our communities safe.

“Throughout Canada, the past year has been exceptionally difficult for policing as numerous
officers have died in the line of duty. Those losses resonate deeply with British Columbians and
are a wrenching reminder of the risks officers face every day as they protect us from crime and
violence. These fallen officers were our friends, family members and pillars of our communities,
and we will honour their sacrifice and service always.

“This RCMP Appreciation Day, and every day of the year, | invite all British Columbians to show
their support for RCMP officers serving across our province.

“As our government continues to work on every front to ensure people feel safe, | am grateful
for our partnership with the RCMP who give their time, talent, and expertise to help us build
safer, stronger, and more inclusive communities. On behalf of British Columbia, thank you for
your service.”

Contact:

Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor General
Media Relations

250 213-3602
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From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX(Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca)

Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX (Brian.Sims(@gov.bc.ca); Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX
(Glen.Lewis(@gov.bc.ca)

Subject: FOR PSSG APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement
Sent: 01/29/2024 19:01:43
Attachments: ST - RCMP Appreciation Day - DRAFT.docx

To:

Hello,

As per below, the MO is asking for review and approval of the attached Minister’s statement by the end of
day.

Can you please review and let me know if there are any recommended changes? Thank you!

From: Crowley, Matthew GCPE:EX <Matthew.Crowley@gov.bc.ca>
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 10:53 AM

To: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Evans, Alisha GCPE:EX <Alisha.Evans@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: FOR PSSG APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement
Importance: High

Hi Holly,

Here is a statement from MMF on RCMP Appreciation Day going out at 7:45am on Jan. 31. Glen is aware this
is coming, we need approval on this ASAP, or by EOD today if needed. Apologies for the rush, last minute
request from MO.

Thanks,
Matthew
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BRITISH

COLUMBIA
STATEMENT
For Inmediate Release Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor
Jan. 29/ 30, 2024 TBC General

Minister’s statement on RCMP Appreciation Day

[VICTORIA] — Mike Farnworth, Minister of Public Safety and Solicitor General, has released the
following statement in recognition of RCMP Appreciation Day, February 1, 2024

“Across British Columbia, from our largest cities to remote villages and Indigenous
communities, we depend on RCMP officers to protect our neighbourhoods and businesses
while strengthening community connections. Every day they courageously uphold public safety,
putting their lives at risk so the rest of us can live in peace.

“We ask a lot of the police and demands on them continue to grow. Policing is becoming more
complicated, yet every day they demonstrate their dedication in responding to challenges with
professionalism. Exceptional RCMP officers throughout the province continue to answer the
call, showing their adaptability in their work to keep our communities safe.

“Throughout Canada, the past year has been exceptionally difficult for policing as numerous
officers have died in the line of duty. Those losses resonate deeply with British Columbians and
are a wrenching reminder of the risks officers face every day as they protect us from crime and
violence. These fallen officers were our friends, family members and pillars of our communities,
and we will honour their sacrifice and service always.

“This RCMP Appreciation Day, and every day of the year, | invite all British Columbians to show
their support for RCMP officers serving across our province.

“As our government continues to work on every front to ensure people feel safe, | am grateful
for our partnership with the RCMP who give their time, talent, and expertise to help us build
safer, stronger, and more inclusive communities. On behalf of British Columbia, thank you for
your service.”

Contact:

Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor General
Media Relations

250 213-3602
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From: Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX(Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca)

Tally, Holly PSSG:EX (Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca); Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX
(Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca)

Subject: RE: UPDATE - FOR APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement and Social Media
Sent:  01/30/2024 22:53:18

To:

There are no factual errors in the proposed message so approved.

From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX <Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 2:44 PM

To: Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX <Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca>; Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX <Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: FW: UPDATE - FOR APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement and Social Media
Importance: High

FYI: Just got out of a meeting with the MO and GCPE. They are looking to get this statement to the editors this
afternoon so it can go out tomorrow morning.

From: Tally, Holly PSSG:EX

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 11:24 AM

To: Sims, Brian A PSSG:EX <Brian.Sims@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Lewis, Glen PSSG:EX <Glen.Lewis@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: UPDATE - FOR APPROVAL: RCMP Appreciation Day Statement and Social Media
Importance: High

Hi again,

The MO provided some feedback on the statement with the direction for it to be less focused on the RCMP
and more on police work in general.

Any concerns with the updates? Track changes have been left on.

Holly Tally (she/her)

Manager, Strategic Communications

Office of the Director of Police Services

Policing and Security Branch | Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor General
Email: Holly.Tally@gov.bc.ca

Cell: e 17

Phone: 778 974-3851

This email is from Policing & Security Branch and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or exempt from
disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this email in error, please notify the
sender immediately and delete the email along with any copies you may have. Any unauthorized distribution, copying or
disclosure is strictly prohibited.
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